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The Covid-19 pandemic has had a tremendous impact on our campus and community. The people of UK Facilities

Management remain the “boots on the ground” for UK, providing the essential services needed to keep our campus

safe, secure, and positioned to respond to the evolving crisis. The strength each of you demonstrate daily is inspiring

and represents such courage and compassion. We are in this together and we will get through it together. Thank you

for everything you do. – Mary Vosevich, Vice President for Facilities Management

OUR PEOPLE. OUR STORIES.

"Yesterday was as unsettling a day for our country as most of us can ever

remember. We were reminded anew that violence is never an answer to

disagreement. But as a long night began to yield to a new day, we were reminded,

too, that fundamental values endure: a belief in free and fair elections, a

commitment to the peaceful transfer of power, the foundational idea that the

responsibilities of democratic citizenship in our society must prevail. In the

successful completion of the Presidential election, we witnessed again the genius

of our system of self-governance – our capacity for reflection and our commitment

to continual renewal as the part of the project of building a more perfect union."

– Eli Capilouto, President

In light of events yesterday in the nation’s capital, President Capilouto sent the message below to the campus 

earlier this morning.

Photo Friday – WORKING WINTER BREAK

While most of the campus community took an extended winter holiday break

this year, many of our dedicated Facilities Management professionals continued

doing the work necessary to keep the campus safe and operational for the critical

research, health care, and other 24/7 activities of the university. Thanks to

everyone who contributed in these efforts! This week’s Photo Friday is

dedicated to the people on our teams who were called to continue work during

this time. Please submit photos of team members who worked over the break

and/or pictures of work being done during the break to shane.tedder@uky.edu

by midnight on Thursday, January 7 (today), Thanks! At left, Kenny Thompson

repairs a leak in a patient room over the holiday break.
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